
CEMETERY TRUSTEE MEETING 
APRIL 12, 2016  

 
 
 
PRESENT:  Janet Brown, Chairperson; Bill Tiffany, Member & Recording Secretary and 
Rob Gordon, Member 
 
GUEST:  Connie and Nate St. Clair - Sextons   
            
The meeting called to order @ 5:07 pm  
 
 
 

1. Accept the minutes of the March 30, 2016 meeting. Motion by Rob Gordon to accept 
the minutes, 2nd by Janet Brown.  The vote showed all in favor. 

 
2. Election of Officers:  Motion: Made by Rob Gordon to keep the Officers as is. 2nd by 

Janet Brown.  The vote showed all in favor. 
 
3. On May 29, 1996 there was a lot sold in “Johnson” Cemetery, Lot#J-26, that was sold 

as a 4 person lot.  It was recently discovered by our Sextons that the lot was actually a 
6 person lot.  Motion: Made by Rob Gordon, 2nd by Janet Brown to correct our records 
to show it as a 6 person lot.  The vote showed all in favor.  This lot belongs to Bonnie 
Streeter. 
 

4. It’s time for Spring Cleanup and mowing to begin in the cemeteries, therefore, the 
grounds maintenance crews will not be responsible for any personal items left on grave 
sites. 

 
5. There will be a Trustees Seminar coming up in June that is put on by the Attorney 

General’s Office in Concord, NH.  Janet Brown, William Tiffany and Connie St. Clair our 
Cemetery Sexton, will be attending this. 

 
 
 
Meeting adjourned at 6:35 pm.   
 
 
 
 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
William F. Tiffany 

Recording Secretary 


